
Dear 4th Grade Parents, 

Welcome to spring! I hope everyone is enjoying the 

slightly better weather of late.  

 Students are excited for their 

upcoming mission presentations. I 

hope they enjoyed learning about 

their mission. As soon as this is 

complete we will start working on 

the Gold Rush play.  I have received our script and music for άGold 

Dust or Bustέ and we will start working on our rehearsals. I am still looking for help 

with coordinating costumes, props and any scenery. If you think you could help out 

please let me know.  

   In language arts, we are reading a story about the Chinese New Year. We 

just finished one of my favorite ones about a boy who went to work with the 

lumberjacks for awhile in the deep woods. We also are continuing our 

reading of Island of the Blue Dolphins .  Students have a packet that they 

work on related to the chapters in this book. The packet covers 2 chapters at a time. Hopefully you 

have seen this in their work folder.  Some were struggling to finish this on the last day. They get 2 

weeks to work on it both at home and in class. They are also working on their next writing assignment 

titled άI am LuckyέΦ For many, our focus has been on speeding up the time from rough draft to 

completed writing. 

 In math we have started our chapter on fractions. This is a relatively short chapter but I 

need to make sure they understand the concepts of reducing fractions and equivalent 

fractions etc. It is one of my favorite parts of math to teach. I try to get them to learn the 

equivalent percentages also so that when they work with this in the next few years they will 

have some familiarity with it. 

In social studies, as you know our main focus of late has been on mission life. 

We will continue on this topic for a couple of weeks after their presentations. 

We then move into the westward movement of the gold rush era.  

In science, we are in the middle of chapter 6 discussing the various types of 

rocks and minerals. Thank you to the Garcia family for allowing Nate to bring in a nice collection for us 

to look at. 

FOURTH GRADE 



Anya S. April 10 

Gracelyn T. April 14 

Yara G. April 27 

Iris Urtz April 23 

In religion, we continue discussing the Ten Commandments and of course Lent and 

Easter. On April 11th at 11:30 am the 4th grade will be in charge of the Stations of 

the Cross. Each student will be assigned a role to fulfill. This may be as a reader or 

they may be carrying the cross or candle.  

Remaining Stations are Thursday, March 

28th at 11:30am, Thursday, April 4th at 

2pm, ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ !ǇǊƛƭ ммǘƘ ŀǘ ммΥолŀƳΦ 

Good Friday—Living stations at 11:15am. 

As always, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Have a blessed Easter and enjoy your time off. 

 

God Bless,  

Mr. Urtz 


